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NUT ALLERGY POLICY 

 
Chelsea FC Foundation implements a ‘Nut Free Environment’ for all courses that come under the 

Chelsea FC Foundation.  

Whilst we cannot completely eradicate the risk of exposure to nuts etc. we will do our best to 

reduce risk of exposure to those who are allergic to nuts as we understand the potential outcome 

for those children and young adults that may have a nut allergy.  In light of this, we ask that all 

participants follow the below points when attending a Chelsea FC Foundation course.  

 Notify Chelsea FC Foundation of any allergies in which an individual who is attending the 
course may have.  
 

 All participants who are required to bring a packed lunch must NOT bring any nut items or 
any items that display the below on their packaging:  
 

o Not suitable for nut allergy suffers  

o This product contains nuts  

o This product may contain traces of nuts. 

 Products such as peanut butter, Nutella, nut food bars and any other products that have 
nuts or peanuts listed in the ingredients must not be consumed at a Chelsea FC 
Foundation course. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this policy please contact Chelsea FC Foundation at 

Community.Enquires@Chelseafc.com  
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